Call of Line Judges for WJC2018

Sent on behalf of Julia and Susan

Hello Badminton Ontario Officials,

As many of you many be aware of, Badminton Ontario is hosting the World Junior
Championships in conjunction with Badminton Canada and the BWF. We are currently
looking for volunteer line judges to assist with the event.

If you are a certified line judge and are interested, please sign up
here: https://www.wjc2018.ca/index.php/community/volunteer/

If you are not a trained line judge but are interested, please also sign up
here: https://www.wjc2018.ca/index.php/community/volunteer/.
Then please email wjc2018linejudges@gmail.com to sign up for a certification session.

Certification sessions arranged for Sunday, September 16th. There will be 2 sessions,
9:00am-1:00pm and 1:00pm-5:00pm. The certification session will be held at Progress
Badminton Club, 291 Progress Ave, Scarborough, ON.

Some important things to remember:
e session will begin with off-court training to inform you of protocols and procedures of being a line
judge, so attendance is when the session starts

o off-court training will be immediately followed by on-court training where you will line judge
tournament matches

e indoor, non-marking shoes are required
e We recommend that you wear a black shirt and black pants but this is not a requirement for this
training
o Feel free to bring a water bottle and a snack
e Once you have been certified you can go home, as only one court is being used only to certify line
judges

Please RSVP to this emall by Tuesday, September 11th if you will be attending this

certification session.

Thanks & have a great day!
Julia Duquette
Line Judge Training Coordinator

Regards,

Jean Wong

Technical Director — Badminton Ontario
office 416.426.7195
jean.wong@badmintonontario.ca
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